From the Desk of Robert Armentani President, South Jersey Area Local - APWU

900 Route 168, Suite D 3, Blackwood, N.J. 08012

Phone 856-228-8090, Fax 856-228-2627

4/3/20

To All APWU Members,

Due to the current Coronavirus crisis, the April 26th, 2020 General Membership Meeting is being canceled.

This is the last month to submit any Constitutional changes for this year. The changes are normally submitted to the Constitution Committee at the April GMM. In the event you wish to submit a Constitutional change, to be voted on at the June GMM, it can be submitted to the Local Union office by mailing it to the address listed below or faxing it to 856-228-2627.

If there are any questions feel free to contact our office at any time at the phone number listed below.

In Unionism,

Robert J. Armentani

President

South Jersey Area Local - 0526

900 Route 168, Suite D-3

Blackwood, NJ 08012

856-228-8090